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February 12, 2008 

  

TAIB K ANSERA 

1099 CUMBERLAND ST 

ST PAUL MN  55117-4870 

 

RE: FIRE CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY APPROVAL WITH DEFICIENCIES 

 1133 ARUNDEL ST    

   

 Ref. # 110695 

 

Dear Property Representative: 

 

Your building was inspected on February 12, 2008 for the renewal of the Fire Certificate of Occupancy and was 

approved with deficiencies. When the required fee has been received you will receive your certificate. 

 

The following deficiencies must be corrected immediately.  A reinspection will be made on or after 2-29-08 

Failure to comply may result in a criminal citation or the revocation of the Fire Certificate of Occupancy. 

 

DEFICIENCY 

 

2. SPLC 34.11 (6), 34.34 (3) - Provide service of heating facility by a licensed contractor which must 

include a carbon monoxide test.  Submit a completed copy of the Saint Paul Fire Marshal's Existing Fuel 

Burning Equipment Safety Test Report to this office.-permit has been pulled by contractor for new furnace, but 

needs inspection and signoff. call 266-9044 for inspection. 

 

If you have any questions, call me at 651-228-6205 between 7:30 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat Fish 

Fire Inspector 

 

Ref. # 110695 

 


